
Are you a young person
between the ages of 18 and
30?

Are you interested in
Democracy, Human Rights,
and Governance (DRG)? 

1.

2.

3.
Do you think that youth
should have a stronger
voice in civic and
democratic spaces? 

Call for Applications

Apply by November 15 by
scanning the QR code, or by
clicking this link! 

The Consortium for Elections and Political Process Strengthening
(CEPPS) is looking for young leaders to help inform its programs on
youth and DRG through its Youth Advisory Council.

For more information about CEPPS, please visit cepps.org  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vBTMvBijxRTzxP3WWby8ITr0EA4l7vP7/view?usp=sharing

